
Muskingum Valley Human Resource 
Management Association 

      

Dear New MVHRMA Member, 

On behalf of the Muskingum Valley Human Resource Management Association 
(MVHRMA), we are excited to have you as a member. Our goal is for you to feel 
welcomed as a member and that your membership is a valuable investment of your time 
and money. 
 

As our mission states, MVHRMA strives to serve as a diverse network of HR and 
business professionals in Muskingum County. Members are provided networking 
opportunities with peers to share resources and creative ideas to approach daily HR 
challenges. Each year, a minimum of ten chapter meetings are offered with continuing 
education opportunities to better prepare members for the challenges and changes they 
face back in the workplace.      

MVHRMA is always looking for ways to give back to its members and our community. 
We hope you will take advantage of volunteer projects and committees to help us along 
the way. 

As a member of MVHRMA, your input and ideas are welcomed by the executive 
committee. If you have suggestions or concerns, we want to hear them to help us learn 
and grow. Please reach out at any time!! 

Thank you for your interest and membership in our association. Thank you for your 
passion for our profession. And welcome to MVHRMA!!! 
      

Sincerely, 

      

Shaye Wensyel-Jones, President 

Muskingum Valley Human Resource Management Association 

      

Meetings held every 2nd Wednesday of the month at the Zanesville-Muskingum County 
Chamber Office 205 N. 5th Street, Zanesville, Ohio. 8 a.m. to 9 a.m.  

mvhrma.org 

     

http://mvhrma.org/


    

   
 


